
FACULTY OF  SCIENCE RETIREMENT EVENT OF 2020

On September 25, 2020, the Faculty of Science organized a ceremeony to express gratitude to retirees for the
year 2020 at the Stern Club of HTMS Mae Klong, Pom Prachun, Samut Prakan Province. The gratitude was
shown to thank the retirees who devoted their physical, mental, and intellectual strength and experience, and
perseverance to drive the faculties and develop the university. At the event, the dean of the Faculty of
Science presided over the ceremony while the administrators, faculty staff, students and retirees joined the
event with fun, warm, and friendly atmosphere. During the event, a video of the activity of working and living
experiences from retirees was shown and souvenirs were given to the retirees.


